
1

From: Philip Reese
Sent: 07 April 2017 15:26
To: Nicola Laszlo
Subject: FW: Representations to the Bourton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 

Consultation
Attachments: BCT_Bourton_NP_consultation_Response_Form (1).pdf; Bourton NP objection 

report 070417.pdf; SEA _Bourton_NP_consultation_Response_Form (1).pdf; Section 
3_Bourton_NP_consultation_Response_Form (1).pdf; Section 6
_Bourton_NP_consultation_Response_Form (1).pdf; NA 
Map_Bourton_NP_consultation_Response_Form (1).pdf

 

From: Lynne Evans   
Sent: 07 April 2017 15:01 
To: PlanningPolicy NDDC 
Subject: FW: Representations to the Bourton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

 
  

 

My apologies but I have noted that there was an error in the attachments and for convenience, I attach a 
full corrected set. 
 
Lynne Evans 
Consultant 

Southern Planning Practice Ltd 

 
  

 
  

  

 
ATTENTION: Southern Planning Practice Ltd has taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this email has been swept for viruses, 
but we cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus checks 
before opening any attachment.  Please also note that emails may be falsified; in circumstances where the content of this email is important you should not 
rely on its integrity without checking it by telephone or fax. 
 

From: Lynne Evans  
Sent: 07 April 2017 14:54 
To: planningpolicy@north-dorset.gov.uk 
Subject: Representations to the Bourton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

 
  

Please find the representations (objections) submitted on behalf of Hall & Woodhouse Ltd to the above 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
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Attached are separate forms for each of the various documents to which an objection is raised, namely: 
 The Neighbourhood Plan Submission Draft (Section 3 (The Vision)) 

 The Neighbourhood Plan Submission Draft (Section 6 (Development in Bourton)) 

 Neighbourhood Area Map 

 Basic Conditions Statement 

 Strategic Environmental Assessment 

together with a planning statement that sets out the detailed basis for the objections raised. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of the submission and I would be grateful to be kept informed of the next 
stages of the process. 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Lynne Evans 
Consultant 

Southern Planning Practice Ltd 

 
  

 
  

  

 
ATTENTION: Southern Planning Practice Ltd has taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this email has been swept for viruses, 
but we cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus checks 
before opening any attachment.  Please also note that emails may be falsified; in circumstances where the content of this email is important you should not 
rely on its integrity without checking it by telephone or fax. 
 




